

## Official Bulletin of

## BRANCH 34, BOSTON

Jerry McCarthy, President

January 29th 2021

PLEASE READ AND POST

PLEASE READ AND POST

## **MONTHLY MEETING**

The Regular Monthly Meeting for Branch #34 for the Month of February Is Cancelled due to Governor Baker's Executive orders concerning the increase in Covid-19 cases and the safety of our membership. (There have been over 900 new positive cases in the Boston District since 10/1/2020). It would be impossible to have this meeting and adhere to all the new guidelines of these Executive orders. The January Presidents report will be on the Branch website by close of business on 2/9/2021. I will schedule a zoom Meeting on same night details on Back of this flash.

Jerry McCarthy
President Branch #34